Attention all adults living with a PWS

Solveig Hagen (hagen333@umn.edu) and Katie Grey (greyx013@umn.edu), medical students at the
University of Minnesota and Drs. Dorota Korta (dkorta@uci.edu) and Kristen Kelly (kmkelly@uci.edu),
dermatologists at the University of California Irvine are looking for participants to complete a brief
survey study. The study aims to explore the clinical and personal factors that affect quality of life in
adults with facial port-wine stains.

What: One time commitment of completing this survey. Participation is voluntary.

Time: Survey takes less than 20 minutes to complete.

Who: Participants age 18 years and older with facial port-wine stains.

How: You may open the survey in your web browser by clicking the link below. If this does not work,
you may also copy and paste the link into your web browser:

https://redcap.ahc.umn.edu/surveys/?s=v5KKG2nnSZ

Please submit the survey by January 30™, 2016.


https://redcap.ahc.umn.edu/surveys/?s=v5KKG2nnSZ

